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Dear Parents and Carers 

As part of our superhero topic this half term we are asking all children to come into school dressed 

as a superhero, next Friday 19th January.  

We cannot stress enough that you do not need to buy an outfit. If you have one already you are 

welcome to use it but please do not feel pressured into spending money! We have lots of ideas for 

homemade simple costumes. E.g. Bin bags for capes, paper cut out masks, tin foil swords, masking tape 

etc. 

Please speak to a member of staff for ideas or have a look at the internet. Please still make sure your 

child is wearing something to cover their legs and they still bring a coat and jumper for outside play.    

Thankyou for your continued support in your child’s learning.  

The Early Years Team 

 


